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Thursday 20th March 2025 
 
 

 Year 5 & 6 visit to North Walsham High School to see performance of ‘Beauty and the Beast’ 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to offer Year 5 & Year 6 children the chance to attend a live production of 'Beauty and the 

Beast' at North Walsham High School. The visit is scheduled for Monday 24th March 2025, starting at 

1:30pm. The children will depart from school at 12:50pm and the performance will run for approximately 

90 minutes.  

This presents a fantastic opportunity for our children to engage with theatre beyond the classroom setting. 

Experiencing the live performance of a well-known story like 'Beauty and the Beast' allows them to witness 

the story come to life, deepening their understanding of its themes and concepts. 

There will be no cost associated with this trip. 

All children have equal access to our extracurricular activities and we will make any necessary adjustments 

to ensure every child's full participation. If you believe your child may require specific accommodations, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to myself or Mrs Nice (SENCO). 

Parental consent for visits during school time has already been given via our Sporting Events & Educational 
Visits Permissions 2024/2025 Form, which has been sent out to all parents previously. 
 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Mrs Davenport  
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